
 

medline.com            

May 31, 2024 

Dear Costco Member, 

Costco records indicate that you, or one of your add-on members, have purchased Item # 613892, 

Medline Bed Assist Bar (MDS6800BA) between June 2014 and February 2019.  

 

Medline Industries, LP, in conjunction with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC), is 

recalling the Bed Assist Bar. Users of the product can become entrapped between the Bed Assist Bar 

and the mattress, which can lead to injury or death by asphyxia. Medline is aware of two deaths 

occurring in July 2019 and November 2023 in the United States market. SKUs listed have been 

discontinued and no longer distributed in the United States: MDS6800BA, MDS6800BAH and 

MDS6800BAHW1. 

Please stop using the Bed Assist Bar and return it to Costco for a full refund. 

Please call Medline Industries, LP at 866-359-1704 from 8:00am – 5:00pm Central, or email 

Recalls@Medline.com if you have any issues or concerns.  

Sincerely, 

Medline Industries, LP 

Karin Johnson 
Product Recall Specialist Sr. 


